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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                    Friday 19th July, 2024 

 

What a whirlwind end to the term! The whole school has been a hive of activity and the children and 

staff have had a wonderful time enjoying their last week in 

the sunshine. 

 

Today, we said our final goodbye to Year 6 and watched them 

proudly walk, for the very last time, through the Tattenhall 

Park Primary school gate- cheered by family and friends.  

During the week, we have watched them perform ‘The 

Mystery of Magpie Manor’ – a 

spectacular performance, which 

showed we have some future 

thespians in our midst!  

 

Yesterday, during the Leavers’ service, we shared an emotional journey 

of photographs through their primary school years and their hopes for 

the future. Their buddies in Acorns shared a poem about an acorn 

growing into an oak, which was beyond gorgeous to listen to! It is always 

an emotional time when a Year 6 class leave, but we know each and every 

one of them is ready to take the next step to high school and we hope 

they will come back and share their adventures with us.  

 

We were also very sad to say goodbye to Mr Robinson, Miss Blythin, Mrs S and Mrs Barlow today. We 

are so grateful for all support and encouragement they have given to our children and the many times 

they have gone above and beyond for the school. We wish them every success in the future and will 

miss them very much. 

 

I can’t quite believe how quickly the last six months has passed. I feel very blessed to be your 

headteacher and have loved every minute. Your wonderful children have been absolutely fabulous to 

teach and I could not ask for a better team of staff to work with- they are amaze me every day. On 

behalf of all the staff, I would like to thank you all for your tremendous support this year- we 

treasure our relationships with our families and local community and could not do all the things we do 

without you! 

 

Wishing you all a very happy summer holiday 

 

Mrs Bolton 

 

PS Sonic and Coco are thriving – hoping we might have some 

hoglets later this year! 
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PLEASE READ THE NEXT PAGE FOR NEWS ABOUT DEREK DUCK… 

 

 

 

SUMMER DEREK DUCK CHALLENGE – You should have received a letter (and a duck today) 

with the following message… 

 

Meet Derek – the new member of ‘The Spinney Squirrel Tales’ group. This summer, Derek 

would like to spend the summer with you on your holiday adventures! We are hoping to see; 

pictures of Derek travelling on holiday, playing in the garden, eating delicious meals, 

swimming in paddling pools- the list is endless.  

You can mail any pictures of Derek to his very own email address  

derekduck@tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

We will be adding pictures to our map in school when we return in September. You don’t have 

to travel abroad to take pictures- Derek would love to explore your garden and local area 

too. Just use your imagination! 

Please note if your photographs show yourself or other children they may be used on social 

media, so just take pictures of Derek if you do not have photo permission. 

We can’t wait to where his adventures take him! 

 

IF YOU DID NOT RECEIVE A DUCK TODAY BECAUSE YOU WERE 

ON HOLIDAY/OR YOU HAVE LOST YOU DUCK – WE WILL LEAVE 

A BOX OF DUCKS ON MONDAY HIDDEN BEHIND SEYMOUR 

SQUIRREL!   
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